
Australian Government 

Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade 

21 June 2024 

Ms Pothida Y ouhorn 
Committee Secretary 
Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade Committee 
Department of the Senate 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600 

Dear Ms Y ouhorn 

I am writing to correct evidence given during the Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade 
Senate Estimates hearing on Monday, 3 June 2024 in relation to Senator Ghosh's question on 
the 2024-25 official development assistance budget on gender equality, disability and social 
inclusion (GEDSI) (refer to Hansard page 63): 

In 2024-25 we will directly allocate $102.3 million, not $122.3 million for this 
GEDSI work. 

Yours sincerely 

Elizabeth Wilde 
First Assistant Secretary 
Development Policy Division 
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